
To All Częstochower Landsmannschaften  
and Częstochower Landsleit in the World 

 
 
The Central Administration of the Częstochower Landsmannschaft in the American Zone in 
Germany, at its 6th plenary meeting which was held in Munich on 4th April 1948, decided that 
this book, Churban Czenstochow, will be published in the near future in Yiddish characters, in 
a larger, more beautiful and magnificent form. 
 
As the work to publish the second edition is in preparation, we ask all the Częstochower 
landsmannschaften and Częstochower landsleit, around the globe, to send in the reports of 
their activities since their establishment and up to this day, pictures, essays, comments on 
the first edition, characteristics of Częstochowa personalities, different episodes, facts, 
folklore, both printed and unpublished articles, announcements, circulars and similar things. 
 
The material should be sent to the following address: 
 
 

Central Administration of the Częstochower Landsmannschaft, Cultural Committee 
Historical Bureau, B. Orenstein  
Bamberg, Sophienstraße 12, Bavaria, US Zone, Germany 

 
 
It is a moral obligation of all the Częstochower landsmannschaften and Częstochower landsleit 
to assist in completing the history of the life, struggle and demise of Częstochowa Jewry. 
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